

# **Year 3 Spring Term Newsletter**

# Miss Frankland, Miss Connors, Mrs Woodier, Mrs Young and Mrs Armstrong

We hope you had a lovely Christmas break. Here is what Year 3 are up to during the Spring term!

# **Important dates:**

01.02.18: Miss Connors' class assembly at 2.30pm. Letters to be sent out.

19.02.17 -13.03.17: Pedestrian training will happen twice a week. More details to follow.

01.03.17: World Book Day

19.03.17 & 21.03.17: Parent Consultation

**Evenings** 

# PΕ

Year 3 continue to have PE on a Wednesday. Please ensure that children remove their jewellery.

# Homework

Homework is set on a Tuesday, to be handed in on the following Tuesday. The children will be asked to complete a Nifty Fifty and a sheet of 8 spellings.

When your child brings in their homework, they will be entered into the homework prize draw, which is drawn at the end of term.

# **English**

Our English work this term relates to our topic, volcanoes.

#### **Maths**

This term we are looking at multiplication, division and money. We are introducing the grid method for multiplication.

#### **Science**

Our science topic is Animals including Humans. We are going to be investigating how our skeletons and muscles help us move.

### Context

Our context is 'Tremors'. We will be looking at different volcanoes, including Mount Vesuvius, how they erupt and the structure of the Earth.

#### How can you help?

Support your child with their spellings.

Listen to your child read and ask them questions about the book.

Chant the times tables with your child. By the end of Year 3, children are expected to know their x3, x4 and x8 times tables.